

August 20, 2014

Jeff Henderson 399 S. Main St. Geneva, NY 14456

REFF:

50 State St. - Chicken Coop Project

Dear Jeff,

This letter is a request that you delay the operation of your Chicken Coop project until we send the application before the Zoning Board for a Variance request to gain relief of the required 100' buffer as outlined in the Zoning Chapter 350-26. Based on a review of the Planning Board decision and the failure to consider this chapter as it pertains to Industrial Uses.

Thank You,

Neal Braman

Planning & Zoning Coordinator

CC: Dave Foster - City Attorney

Jeff Rokow - Planning Board Chairman

File